
Announcement of Kyoto Symposium 

 

FICPI-Japan and JPAA will jointly hold an international symposium 

in Kyoto on April 10(Thu.)-12(Sat.), 2014. The symposium is open to 

everybody.  

In this Kyoto Symposium, speakers from various IP Offices and 

judges from U.S, Germany, China and Japan as well as IP professionals and 

practitioners from various countries will introduce and discuss IP matters of 

particular significance. 

FICPI-Japan and JPAA wish to welcome you to the Kyoto 

Symposium. 

 

Please access our web-site for details regarding registration. 

http://www.ficpi.jp/ 

 

Then simply click the banner “2014 Kyoto Symposium registration” 

on the left. A page “FICPI Japan Kyoto Symposium” will open. Please just 

follow the instructions shown. 

 

 Please come join us for an opportunity to participate in and hear the 

sessions of IP matters and to talk with many IP professionals and IP 

practitioners. 

 

April is the best season for visiting Kyoto. We hope you will enjoy 

your stay in Kyoto while attending the symposium. Post-event tours to Nara 

and Hiroshima are available on Sunday, April 13, which you may choose to 

participate in to have an additional opportunity to visit other Japanese 

famous cites.  

President of FICPI-Japan  
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